City of Haines Newsletter
February 2015
Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens on Haines. The newsletter is now posted on the City web site at: www.cityofhainesor.org.  
Councilor Resignation
At the December 9, 2015 Council meeting, Councilor Sharon Dinger resigned from the Council so she could be with her husband who is working out of the area. The City would like to thank Sharon for her six years of serving on the Haines City Council. 
Council Appointment
The vacant position on the City Council was advertised and there were two applicants for the position. Lisa Whited was appointed to the Council. 
Council
The Council consists of Mayor Jim Brown, Council President Dawn O'Grady, Councilor Connie Pound Lewis, Councilor John Shurtleff, Councilor Katie Jones Bedolla, Councilor Don Adcock and Councilor Lisa Whited. 
Dog Control Officer

Julie Bolling has been appointed as the Haines Dog Control Officer. Julie will be available to assist with Dog complaints and issue citations if necessary. Remember that you must file a formal complaint in order for the City to take action against violations of Dog Ordinance No. 139, Series 2013. Complaint forms can be obtained at City Hall or from Julie. Julie can be reached at: 541-403-4167. 
Landfill

The Landfill hours of operation are Saturdays 8:00 am - 1:00 pm for the winter months. Closures are possible due to weather conditions, so please check for updates at 541-856-3366 press #2 for Landfill.
Dog License

It is time to purchase your 2015 Dog license. It is a requirement to have your dog(s) licensed with the City of Haines. If  you have unlicensed dog(s) you are in violation of the City's Dog Ordinance and could be subject to a fine. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall, please bring proof of current rabies vaccination. 

ATV License
In order to ride an ATV on City Streets it must be licensed with the City. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall for $5.00.
Chili Feed
The Haines Elementary School will hold it's annual Chili Feed and Auction, February 27th 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm. Students are selling Chili Feed dinner and raffle tickets.
Be a part of your City
I encourage everyone to participate in your City's government. I value your support and I am asking for your continued support by attending the City Council meetings.  Lack of information or misinformation tends to breed conflict, where factual information tends to breed harmony. The next Council Meeting will be held Tuesday, February 10th at 6:00 pm at City Hall.  Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.
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